From: Alicia Caminero <acaminero3@yahoo.com>

Sent: Monday, April 19, 2021 3:03:15 AM
To: Warren Petersen <wpetersen@azleg.gov>
Subject: Re: Audit

No equipment should be removed and the BOARD of Election should not conduct the forensic analysis!! They
cheated!!
Sent from my iPhone

>On Apr 14, 2021, at 9:41 AM, Alicia Caminero <acaminero3(@yahoo.com> wrote:
>

> We want jovan Pulitzer on this audit!!
>

> Sent from my iPhone
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